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THE DEADLINE FOR SUBMITTING INFORMATION FOR PUBLICATION IN THE NEXT ISSUE IS   July 15, 2018 

Save the Date 
 

CANCELLED -Concordia Early Childhood ConferenceðJune 13, 2018ðSeward 

Plum Creek Adult ConferenceðOctober 6, 2018  - Seward        

LPS Early Childhood ConferenceðOctober 27, 2018ðLincoln North Star High School 
For public and private school early childhood staff and community early childhood providers 
Keynote Speaker:  Dr. Adolph Brown  -  30 breakout sessions 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our United Voice 

 

The Southeast Early Learning 
Connection provides leadership, 
resources, and professional 
development in support of high 
quality early childhood settings, 
early learning opportunities and 
effective parenting. Supported in 
part by a grant from federal and/or 
state funds administered by the 
Nebraska Department of 
Education, SELC offers trainings 
for those who work with young 
children ages birth through age 
eight in the counties served by 
ESUs 4, 5 , 6 & 18. 
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